EASTERN FIRE
PROTECTION

FIRE SPRINKLER CONTRACTORS AND DESIGNERS

January 3, 2012

Mr. Paul Ureneck

Boulos Property Management
One Canal Plaza

Portland, ME 04101

RE: AMEC 511 Congress Street — Portland, Maine
SPRINKLER SYSTEM COMPLIANCE LETTER

This letter certifies that the Sprinkler System modified at 511 Congress Street
Portland, is in compliance with NFPA 13, State, and local codes.

The work completed on December 28", 2011 by Eastern Fire consisted of
relocating sprinkler heads on the second & fourth floors to accommodate new wall
and ceiling layouts.

The existing sprinkler riser, and alarm devices were not modified, and remain as
is.

Please let us know if you have any questions or require any additional information.
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Signed:
Paul A. Tardif - Vice President

207-784-1507 Fax: 207.782.0566
P.O. Box 1390 Auburn, Maine 04211-1390



